
From: Jennifer Plotts <jen.plotts925@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 2:54 PM 
To: Info <info@larpd.org> 
Subject: Public Meeting in the Park - late suggestion 

Hi! I am a few weeks late but saw online there was a meeting for suggestions for Livermore 
Parks and I saw the grand opening is coming up for one of the new parks. I was wondering if 
there was plans for a future park remodel to have a water element? I know Emerald Glen 
has a rather large one but am hoping a small water feature for Livermore (example- George 
Park in Elk Grove has a regular park and one small run through water feature you press a 
button to have water sprayed as part of the park and the city controls when the water is on 
and off.)  

Appreciate the consideration! 

Jen 
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